Sent: 08 June 2017 12:5

To: Planning
Cc: Peter Delmaestro
Subject: 2017/2575/P - 3C Heath Hurst Road NW3 - Comment on Application

Further to my telephone call this morning to Rachel English, | would like to comment as follows on
the Planning Application for 3C Heath Hurst Road. | mentioned that the gardens are staggered at
the back of the houses 3a-d Heath Hurst Rd. The applicants 3C have built a large shed / structure
at the back of the house with a felt roof attached to the wall of our house -3B. We have asked
repeatedly for this structure to be removed. We are concerned that this should be removed and
that the use of this wall should not form part of any future planning. The shed / building is evident
on the 'existing plans'. We would like reassurance that the structure is to be removed and the wall
left entirely clear, not least because it is causing repeated damp problems penetrating our wall.
Further, at the front of the house, where there is a brick garden wall proposed to replace the
wooden decking bordering our 3B drive, we would like reassurance that the proper boundary is
observed. At the moment, the wooden structure has swollen / expanded and collapsed in parts. It
is overhanging our drive. The new wall needs to be taken in line with the parapet wall with the
outside of the wall entirely on their property.

Rosanna Delmaestro
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